Bell
Canada

325 Jacques Cartier Blvd
Sherbrooke, Quebec
Canada

Mr. Wayne Bosowiez

Foggy Mountain Kennels & Camps
R.F.D. 2, Sebec,

Daver Foxcroft, Maine 04426

Dear Wayne,

Just a few words to express my sincere thanks for a most
enjoyable and gratifying week I spent deer hunting with you
and Mike.

The spirit and determination that you and Mike demonstrated
was most rewarding. Your services are unexcelled and should
become the norm for all outfitters to copy.

You may be assured that I will be writing you during the
early part of next year for reservations. Meanwhile you should
strive to find some method of shortening Mike's stride.

Again Wayne a million thanks and accept my wishes to you
and your family for a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and
Prosperous New Year.

Yours Truly,

David W. Peak
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